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Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I support the above bid.

A better link road between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road/Garthdee is

needed and long overdue. The existing roads in the area do not cope with the volume of traffic these days. They are dangerous for both car users and those on

foot.

There is a large elderly population in the Cults, Bieldside and Milltimber area. Accordingly recognition for the need for a mix of smaller styles of the homes for the

elderly and action to provide for this need is critical. The proposal to build such homes in the Pitfodels area is to be welcomed.

This development appears to offer a community element which is also very welcome.




